
28/08/2021 

MRS Rochelle Devries 
6 York TCE 
Bilgola plateau NSW 2107 
Roch.devries@gmail.com 

RE: DA2021/1164 - 521 Barrenjoey Road BILGOLA BEACH NSW 2107

Hi, this plan is terrible for our environment with all the bush around the area and is not in 
keeping with the rest of the area. It will also open up other plans to further reduce the natural 
environment and the. This beautiful area will start to look more like Bondi. Please stop this it’s 
not appropriate for our area and will be a eyesore when driving around the bends. 

Sent: 28/08/2021 7:23:05 AM
Subject: Online Submission


